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April 18, 2003 
 
Ms. Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Dear Ms. Orchard, 
 
The Southwest Energy Efficiency Project (SWEEP) is a non-profit public interest 
organization promoting greater energy efficiency in six states including Utah. We have 
been a member of the Demand Side Management Advisory Group operating in the state. 
I am writing to request that SWEEP be granted intervenor status in the docket concerning 
Demand Side Management Cost Recovery by PacifiCorp, Docket No. 02-035-T12. All 
correspondence in this docket should be directed to me. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Howard Geller 
Executive Director  
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